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We learnt about expanded noun phrases, how we can use an adjective or two to describe a 

noun.  

 

We have started to write the beginning of our own stories of the ‘Three Little Hedgehogs’ 

or other animals. Year 1 have really enjoyed doing this!  

 

We recapped on even and odd numbers in maths.  

 

We have also started to think about using data using bar charts, venn diagrams, and tally 

charts.  

 

We learnt how to say hello in many different languages. 

 

This week we have been doing our end of year Maths and Reading papers where children 

have shown such an amazing attitude towards these! 
  

1. Get Writing, be creative. 2. My Maths  

Can you write your own story? ‘The Three 

Little _______. Remember there as to be a 

good character and an evil character. 

 

Can you include an expanded noun phrase? 

Use 1 or 2 adjectives to describe the noun.  

 

Remember to use capital letters, full stops, 

finger spaces, and adjectives to describe 

your characters. 

 

We cannot wait to share it on google 

classroom or in person on Tuesday! 

 

My Maths:  

Please can your child complete this task on 

my maths. Odd and even numbers and 

Introducing data.  

 

It will say Year 2- Introducing data but this 

is the correct level that we have been doing 

in Year 1.  
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3. Tally charts 4. Get Reading 

Can you create your own tally chart with 

your grownup at home? What is your 

family’s favorite color, food? 

 

Remember to close the gate when you get 

to number 5! 

Can you bring in your favourite story to 

share with your class?  

 

We are looking forward to reading a story 

everyday next week!  

 

Happy Reading! 

 

 

 

We will celebrate everything that is uploaded or brought in during our Tuesday Morning 

Meeting 

● Next week Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July will be Teacher Strike Days 

Year 1 will not be open. Some children are invited to attend school. 

● Donations for the Summer Fayre- Attached is a leaflet about the Summer Fayre. 

Any donations are welcome! The Summer Fayre will be held on the day before we 

break up on Thursday 20th July at 2:30 pm.  

● You will find out which class your child will be in next week.  

● On Thursday, your child will have a class swap day, where they will meet their 

new Teacher for next year and class. They will be doing a lot of fun activities!  

● Keep bringing in those water bottles to keep hydrated in the day. A reminder of 

water in class bottles please.  

● Please can you have a look at home and start bringing back all of the school books so 

that they can be counted and added to the library. A huge thank you for all of the 

reading you do at home.  






